
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim discusses with Basra governor service and security
status in the governorate

Chairman Supreme Islamic Council in Iraq (SICI) Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim met with Basra province

governor Mr. Majid Al-Nasrwi at his Baghdad office on Monday February 15, 2016 and discussed

service and security status in the governorate
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His eminence called to execute the Civilian Coalition program utilizing the available

capabilities, demanding the community leaders to bear the responsibility of limiting tribal

disputes plus explaining the facts of Iraq financial status.
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Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim emphasized on the importance of preserving Basra as the economic portal

of Iraq, valuing the role of Basra’s natives in Popular forces and defending Iraq, affirming

the importance of taking care of the martyrs’ families and provide health care for the wounded.


